
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
INTRA-DEPARTMENT COMMUNICATION 

 
  DATE: August 28, 2007 

FROM: Craig A. Green, P.E. AT (OFFICE): Department of Transportation 
 Administrator Bureau of Highway Design 
 
SUBJECT: Median Crossover Usage 
 
 
TO: All Highway Bureau Personnel 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 This memo is a reminder of the Department’s policy regarding the use of median 
crossovers.  Unless the operation is of an emergency nature, the use of median crossovers is 
prohibited. Staff working out in the field, wishing to turnaround will need to go to the next exit to 
reverse direction.  Use of median crossovers as a convenience is unacceptable. 
 
 This policy is intended to enhance the safety of our employees and that of the traveling 
public.  Your cooperation in this matter is much appreciated. 
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